
 
MUPY welcomed exchange students from Vietnam National University, Ho Chi Minh
City 

October 28, 2019 
 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research and International Relations, along
with Asst. Prof. Dr. Anchalee Jintapattanakit welcomed Mr. Loc Le Xuan and three pharmacy students
from School of Medicine, Vietnam National University, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam. The students have
participated in the 2019 Student Mobility Program focusing on Thai pharmacy system as well as
cultural experiences at MUPY and external training sites during October 28 - November 1, 2019.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2608


